
SIS/CIR/2023-24/003 17th April, 2023

Dear Parents,

Shubho Nababarsho. 

The unprecedented heat wave prevailing in the state has again forced children
indoors. From our experience we have learnt that the learning, joy and
socialization which children will miss in these days cannot be compensated with
online classes.

So, instead of going online we will hold classes on Saturdays after Summer
Vacation, which will be notified to you well in advance so that you can plan and
arrange accordingly. 

For these 5 days, the HRTs will mail a few assignments for children. Kindly ensure
they do those day wise so that they engage themselves in meaningful work at
home throughout the day.

Kindly check your spam folders if you do not receive any mail.

Looking forward to your cooperation as always.

With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


